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MEMORANDUM OSRAP 25-08 

 

TO: Fiscal Officers 

 All State Agencies 

 

FROM: Brian Fleming, CPA 

 State Accounting Systems Director 

 

SUBJECT: Coding Expenditures and Tracking Lost Revenues Related to Executive Order JML 25-

012 State of Emergency – Winter Weather Preparation – January 18, 2025 

 

Attached is a memorandum from the Commissioner of Administration, Taylor F. Barras, requiring all 

agencies to track all expenditures and lost revenues relating to the January 2025 winter weather emergency. 

Please read this memorandum and follow the instructions as indicated. 

 

If you have questions on any part of the memorandum, please contact the control agencies for the specific 

functional area in the memorandum. 

 

Office of State Uniform Payroll – 225.342.0713 

Office of State Procurement – 225.342.8010 

Office of Technology Services – 225.219.6900 
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https://www.doa.la.gov/media/cyuj1qvi/helpful-information-about-emergency-procurement.pdf







